
Cost Share Committee Meeting – September 26, 2018 
Snapshot          

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

 Six projects were approved for approximately $9.1 million.  

 

 The Program has $1.7 million available in state fiscal year 2020, $16.5 million available in state fiscal 

year 2021, $12.5 million available in state fiscal year 2022 and $18.0 million available in state fiscal year 

2023 for cost share projects. 

 
 The Program has $0.1 million available in state fiscal year 2019, $2.5 million available in state fiscal year 

2020, $3.0 million available in state fiscal year 2021, $1.8 million available in state fiscal year 2022 and 

$2.0 million available in state fiscal year 2023 for cost share projects that encourage economic 

development.    

 

Partnerships Approved 
 

City of Eldon - $420,021 to widen and construct turn lanes on Route 52.  (Economic Development) 

 

City of Sullivan - $532,000 to improve the intersection of I-44 and Route 185/Route AF. 

 

City of Carthage - $1,333,841 to construct a roundabout and realign the southbound entry and exit ramps of I-49 

to Route HH. 

 

City of Ashland -$948,000 to construct a roundabout at the intersection of Route M/Broadway and Henry Clay 

Boulevard. 

 

City of St. Charles- $4,975,000 to improve the Route 94/Route 364 and Muegge Road interchange. 

 

City of Grandview - $915,628 to improve Route 150 from Byars Road to Kelley Road.    

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The Cost Share Committee’s next meeting is scheduled for December 13, 2018.  Applications must be submitted 

by October 19, 2018. 

 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group. 

Carol Kliethermes carol.kliethermes@modot.mo.gov    573-526-2561 

Sunny Wilde  sunshine.wilde@modot.mo.gov     573-526-3690 

Todd Grosvenor todd.grosvenor@modot.mo.gov        573-751-4626 
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